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Where We’ve Been

▶ System History

▶ Previous System

▶ Changes in Population

▶ Challenges with Providers

▶ Shutting Down

▶ Re-Booting

Presenter
Presentation Notes
CSEC for many years, innovative nationwide model for collaboration between victim services, law enforcement, DHS, courts
Shelter & services for up to age 18
DVHT added up to age 25 with outreach 
Separate funding at PPB for LE partner advocates
Population: COC, LGBTQ, skewing older, DV connection
Feedback from COC and LGBTQ, youth agencies, schools, other ST agencies re: system access and quality
Fiscal compliance, shelter management, workplans
Bad service worse than none
Plan for kids at Athena;  gaps as possible others in system
More things arose during closure
Opportunity to start fresh 



The redesign process

Rose to add











Relationship between service system and the larger ST system

Presenter
Presentation Notes

Natalie - larger collaborative
Thank you for having us. My name is Natalie Weaver and my role is focused on the larger collaborative efforts within Multnomah County on sex trafficking.
Historically our collaborative had focused on minors, and early on DHS formed a specialized unit to work with those who had experienced sex trafficking
For many years we recognized exploitation does not necessarily stop at age 18 even though youth were aging out of the system. What is fantastic about this new programming joining the larger task force/collaborative is that they have been working with the older population, and so are already set up to successfully support the 18-25 transition age population which has only recently become a part of our joint efforts.
What I appreciate is how Rose has stretched this funding for victim services. That said, there are still gaps.
Case loads continue to grow because victims continue to be identified
DA: is going for a grant to build capacity by adding a advocate
DCJ: I’m grateful for the Department of COmmunity JUstice’s dedication by housing my role as well as dedicating staff to do trafficking specific supervision for adults and juveniles.
Community/Sheriff: What’s also amazing about our collaborative, is the passion and enthusiam our community members hold, which was seen by the large effort to maintain the HUman Trafficking Jail Intelligence position in the sherrif’s office which provides critical support to the work being done.
As many units within the police department are dealing with today, we have felt the void with the unfilled vacancies of human trafficking detectives and officers over the past few years. These individuals work tirelessly to support survivors and hold offenders accountable, all the while the stack continues to grow of cases there is just not enough time in a day to get to.
Police have publicly stated that they could not do this work without victim service providers & have historically had a nationally recognized collaborative relationship with victim service providers






Questions?

For more information, contact Rose Bak, Director of Youth and Family Services 
rose.bak@multco.us

mailto:rose.bak@multco.us
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